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March 17 2020 

 

To whoever it may concern, 

 

Greetings from ELIS Team, hoping every one of you good health and staying safe from COVID 19. 

 

Most of all, thank you for showing your interest in ELIS 2020 and promoting it to those interested. 

However, it is my deepest regret that I have to announce the cancellation of ELIS 2020 and its 

postponement to 2021. With the uncertainty of this global pandemic situation, Henry-Luce 

Foundation and Ewha Woman’s University have given deep thoughts and have come to the decision 

that ELIS be postponed to next year for the safety of participants and staff members. Since its 

beginning in 2015 ELIS has been held every summer, therefore I am very much regrettable to 

announce this. 

 

I appreciate your interest and cooperation in promoting ELIS 2020 and ask you for same cooperation 

next year. It is my sincere wish and the wish of Henry-Luce Foundation that all of you stay safe and 

healthy. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Myung-Sun LEE 
Director of EILD, Ewha Womans University 
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